EUROPEAN COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR FINANCIAL STABILITY, FINANCIAL SERVICES AND CAPITAL MARKETS UNION

Deputy Director General

FISMA/ fisma.ddg. (2018)489234	3 1 JAN. 2019
Rue Montoyer 47 B-1000 Brussels	EFAMA
@efama.c	org

Dear .

I would like to thank you for your participation on behalf of EFAMA in the Investor Workshop on Investment Protection in the EU on 17 December 2018.

Your intervention as a speaker on the first panel ensured that the perspective of fund and asset managers was prominently represented in the discussion. I thank you for your important contribution, which added value to the constructive exchange of views with the workshop participants.

As we remain open to continue the dialogue with stakeholders in this field, I would be happy to meet you again on future occasions.

Sincerely yours,

John BERRIGAN